Item#2.0 Meeting of: 4/9/2013



Date: April 4, 2013

To: Mayor and Members of t he City Council

From: Stephanie A. Williams, Deputy City Clerk

Subject: Appointments to the Personnel Board

Attached for the Council's consideration at its April 9, 2013, meeting are two qualified applications received for appointment to the Personnel Board. There are currently two positions that need to be filled, One Labor Representative and One At-Large Position. Mr. Brandon is currently serving on the Board as the Labor Representative and there were no other qualified applicants. Because Mr. Bridges has served only one term, he is eligible for reappointment without the need to reapply or interview pursuant to the Council's appointment policy.

Attachments

APPLICATIONS RECEIVED FOR BOARD/COMMISSION/COMMITTEE VACANCIES ARE ON FILE IN THE CITY CLERK'S OFFICE CITY HALL, 100 SANTA ROSA AVENUE, ROOM 10 AND ARE AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW DURING REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS